
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

We have made it to the end of a very long and successful term. 

We have much to celebrate; we have celebrated an ‘Outstanding’ 
Health and Safety Audit, we have received a very positive report 
following a Safeguarding Audit and we received a letter from the 

Local Authority commending us on our progress as a school in 
raising results and outcomes.  

This term has also given us a wonderful Diwali community event, a 
book advent calendar, some exciting science work as we work 

towards our PSQM (Primary Science Quality Mark), being awarded 
our Routes to Resilience accreditation after our work on building 

character last year, some top quality cooking and as always lessons 
that are planned and delivered to a high quality.

Enjoy your Christmas break with your family and friends. If you are 
celebrating this holiday as a religious event, we wish you a 

peaceful and joyful Christmas.

Happy New Year to you all….. See you in 2019! 
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Have a lovely holiday. 
Children will return to school on Tuesday 8th January 2019.

Attendance Winners for 
W/C 10/12/18

8 Woodpecker with 96.4% & 
21 Barn Owl with 99% 

Well done! 

Whole school attendance: 
92.5%

Save the Children
Well done and thank you to everyone 

who contributed to ‘Save the 
Children’ on Christmas jumper day we 

have managed to raise £259.24! 

Today we said farewell (for a short while) to Miss Nixon 
and Mrs Goulding who are both expecting their babies 

(imminently!) We cannot wait to hear their exciting 
announcements and wish them well during this precious 

time. 

Carol singing for NSPCC and 
community spirit 

Not only did we make the Hamilton 
community smile at Tesco on Monday 
but we also raised £244.56 with our 

carol singing! 

Thank you to the staff, community, 
PTA and kind businesses that 
worked together to make our 
Christmas fair a success. See 
Twitter for some highlights.
£822.62 was raised towards 

resurfacing the infant playground.
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These are some of our Autumn term 
highlights! 

If you don’t follow us on Twitter 
already, please do so! @kestrelsfield


